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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Join us this Sunday for Hyojeong Nuri: "Last Day of Summer" where they will be testimonies of summer 

adventures, games, performances, celebration and even water slide afterwards. 

 

Please bring a change of clothes if you are attending to play the water slide. There will be gifts for kids 

too! 

 

See you soon. 
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